Kalama City Council - Council Agenda Item
Information Form

Agenda Item Number: - Public Hearing — 4B

Meeting Date: June 15, 2016

Prepared by: Coni McMaster, Clerk/Treasurer

Subject: Garbage Rate Increase

Summary: The City is increasing the Garbage Rates as required by contract

with Waste Control to be the same as Waste Control’'s established charges. On April 1,
2016 Waste Control implemented a rate increase to cover the cost of the County’s
increase to the disposal rates. The increase is between .22 to .52%.

Customers will see the following increase in the rate

32 Gallon Cart from 15.52 to 15.59 .07 per month
60 Gallon Cart from 18.87 to 19.22 .35 per month
90 Gallon Cart from 22.35 to 22.88 .53 per month

Recommendation : The City is required by their contract with Waste Control to charge the
same rates as Waste Control.

Included in the Current Year’'s Budget YES NO If No — Fiscal Impact:
Funding Source if not included in the current Budget

Alternatives:

» Draft/Suggested Motion: Adopt Resolution No. 637.



